As we move into September we are having an excellent start to the session. All our pupils have settled in extremely well and are maintaining their high standards of behaviour and attitude.  All of our pupils are in uniform and are a real credit to you and to our school.  Thank you for your hard work and support in this area and well done!
We have had a busy few weeks in school already and have lots going on over the next month, as you will see in our newsletter.
I wish to draw your attention to ‘Maths Week Scotland’ which will be held across the country from Monday 11th-Frid 15th September 2017. As you may be aware, raising attainment in maths is a key priority for every school in Scotland and continues to be a key aspect of our School Improvement Plan. We will be holding an event to share our new resources and approaches to teaching maths on Wednesday 13th September in school and are keen to encourage as many parents as possible to come along and find out what we are doing and how you can further support your child in maths/numeracy at home. Please return the tear off slip at the end of the letter to confirm your attendance and choose your information workshop. There will be a basic maths ‘Goody Bag’ for all those who attend. We look forward to seeing you there.
I look forward to seeing many of you at our annual meet the teacher/open night on Thursday 7th September, but, as always, if anyone has anything they would like to discuss with me regarding their child’s education, please do not hesitate to contact me at the school.
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